
 
 

Alaska Association of Student Governments 

Resolution 11 (Passes Unanimously) 

Resolution for Stoles for Wasilla High School Student Government Officers at Graduation  

Submitted by Gracie Minnick 

 

Be it resolved by the Alaska Association of Student Governments General Assembly; 

 

1. Whereas; WHS Student Government officers currently get no recognition at graduation 

for their service during their high school career, 

 

2. Whereas; both senior class officers and student body executive board officers should get 

equal recognition at graduation,  

 

3. Whereas; in order to run for office a student must have and maintain a 3.0 GPA. 

Therefore, there are academic requirements to hold office similar to those of being a part 

of National Honor Society, 

 

4. Whereas; to receive the recognition at graduation, they must be an elected student body 

or class officer during the duration of just their senior year; therefore anyone holding a 

position during their freshman, sophomore, or junior year will not get a stole at senior 

graduation, 

 

5. Whereas, in exception to the previous whereas statement if a student graduates a year 

early as a junior while holding a class or student body position they will be eligible to 

receive a stole at graduation stating their position,   

 

6. Whereas, you must have approval from your advisors, teachers, and administrators in 

order to be given a stole for graduation, 

 



7. Whereas, senior class officers and student body executive board officers work in 

correlation with other Student Government members in planning, setting up, and funding 

certain school activities and events pertaining to the student body, 

 

8. Whereas; only officers will be recognized with stoles stating their position at graduation,  

 

 

 Therefore, be it resolved by the Alaska Association of Student Governments General     

Assembly that stoles be worn by senior student body and class officers at Wasilla High 

School’s graduation who meet the requirements. 

 

Action statement: this resolution if passed by the 2017 Spring General Assembly of AASG 

will be presented to the following; 

 

Carol Boatman 

Principal 

(907) 352-8213 

carol.boatman@matsuk12.us 

 

Jason Moen 

Assistant Principal 

(907) 352-8200 

Jason.moen@matsuk12.us  

 

Jeff Nelles 

Assistant Principal 

(907) 352-8215 

jeff.nelles@matsuk12.us 
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Passed Unanimously by the Alaska Association of Student Governments at the Spring 2017 

Conference 

 

 
 

Taylor Holman, Vice President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Denise Greene-Wilkinson, Executive Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 


